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STAFF’S STATUS REPORT 

 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and reports to the 

Commission on the status of this case as follows: 

1. In response to Staff’s June 17, 2012, status report the Commission issued an order 

on February 8, 2012, directing Staff to file an additional status report by March 1, 2012. 

2. Staff and Kansas City Power & Light Company have reduced the terms of an 

agreement to resolve this file to a writing to which no one has objected.  However, in the similar 

nuclear decommissioning case for Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri,  

Case No. EO-2012-070, as Staff relates in its status report this same date in that case,  

while pursuing settlement Ameren Missouri made comments and suggestions to Staff’s draft 

stipulation and agreement which caused Staff to submit a data request to Ameren Missouri that, 

although past due, Ameren Missouri has not answered yet. 

3. While Kansas City Power & Light Company did not make comments or 

suggestions similar to those that caused Staff to submit a similar data request to Kansas City 

Power & Light Company in this case, Staff desires to obtain the response to its data request to 

Ameren Missouri to assure it the Commission need not address this matter in this case before 

Staff consummates a stipulation and agreement in this case.  Staff expects Ameren Missouri will 

respond to Staff’s data request shortly. 
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4. Staff still anticipates the parties will enter into a stipulation and agreement in  

this case.  If they do not, Staff will notify the Commission and file its recommendation shortly 

thereafter. 

WHEREFORE, for its status report, Staff notifies the Commission it is waiting on 

Ameren Missouri’s response to a data request in it similar nuclear decommissioning case,  

but anticipates the parties in this case will enter into a stipulation and agreement; however, if 

they do not, Staff will notify the Commission and file a recommendation shortly thereafter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Nathan Williams     

       Nathan Williams 

Deputy Counsel   

 Missouri Bar No. 35512 

 

       Attorney for the Staff of the 

       Missouri Public Service Commission 

       P. O. Box 360 

       Jefferson City, MO 65102 

       (573) 751-8702 (Telephone) 

       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 

nathan.williams@psc.mo.gov (e-mail) 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 

facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 1
st
 day of March, 2012. 

 

/s/ Nathan Williams     


